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Dear members,

It gives me immense pride and pleasure to inform that CAESOK is the first state specialty 
organization, of its kind, in the entire country.

We have formed a membership coordination committee to increase the membership.
Also for the first time we have proposed to have CAESOK funded research/study program.

In addition to this, CAESOK is happy to announce a reward for the best outgoing 
postgraduate (PG) student with an award “CAESOK Best Outgoing Post Graduate Student” 
from this academic year onward.

During the 15th Midterm Conference and 7th PG convention at Trivandrum on February 
11, 2017, we inaugurated a project to pay for dialysis of underprivileged patients.

My sincere request to all practitioners, faculty, and students to make use of our journal CDJ and contribute 
contents for the same, to make it indexed.

I hope all these activities will keep rotating the wheels of CAESOK, throughout the entire term.
I would like to thank the organizing team of Dr Sunil Eraly and Dr Mathew Varghese for the smooth conduct 

and a memorable 14th CAESOK annual family meet at Bolgatty Palace.
It will be inappropriate if I do not mention the invaluable efforts of Dr Anulekh Babu, the organizing chairman 

of 15th Midterm Conference and 7th PG convention, along with the energetic Organizing Secretary Dr Sidharth V 
Nair, and his entire team for the record number of delegate registration and well-planned scientific extravaganza.

I would extend my good wishes to the organizing team of our next Annual Conference and family meet, under 
the Organizing Chairman Dr Rajesh Pillai and the Organizing Secretary Dr Afzal A, planned at Bali Islands. To the 
best of my knowledge, they have not left any stone unturned to make the conference a memorable and an absolute 
success and also hope that, they are going to set a new standard in hosting a conference. I request all of you to register 
at the earliest to make it a grand success.

What we are today is due to the selfless dedication and efforts of all past office bearers of the society and unflinching 
support of the members. I would like to thank our IPP Dr Prasanth Dhanapal and President elect Dr Rajesh Pillai 
for their unconditional support and guidance.

Thank you
Jai CAESOK and Jai Hind

Romel Joseph
Honorable Secretary

Principal
Indira Gandhi Institute of Dental Sciences

Nellikuzhy
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